

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

Tuesday 15th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 -Term 6 Activities Update 2021

As you are aware we are fast approaching your children's final few weeks at WIS and with that also comes many amazing celebrations and activities. Previously, I have shared with you in newsletters the planned dates for many of these things, such as the production and leavers celebration. However, in light of the announcements from the Government around delaying the move to Step 4 plans have had to alter slightly. We hope that you can see from the details below that we have worked hard to ensure that although these experiences may be slightly different in their organisation, the children are still going to experience an amazing last few weeks, which they thoroughly deserve.

Wednesday 16th June - The long-awaited leavers hoodies arrive, with much thanks to our amazing PTFA who have funded these again for the school. Children are allowed to wear these instead of their school jumpers should they want to.

Friday 18th June – check bags for the action-packed Year 6 Disco tickets, which do require an RSVP from you so that we can calculate numbers.

Monday 21st June to Friday 25th June - Year 6 Activity Week. A great week, with fantastic activities for everyone, culminating in the super trip to Harry Potter World. Please note that on Friday 25th June we will be leaving at 8am in order to get to Harry Potter World for 10am. More information will be sent out next week to clarify the arrangements.

Friday 9th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco. To be held in the school hall, with red carpet, DI, photo booth, drinks station and much more. To held in class bubbles: 6RM from 5:45pm to 6:45pm and 6H from 7pm-8pm

Week beginning Monday 12th July - Year 6 production. Due to government guidelines, we will be filming the production - in 2 halves - during the course of this week. All costumes will be provided by the school and cleaned prior to children wearing them. Should you have any questions about costumes please do not hesitate to contact the year 6 team. Further information about how to access the film will follow.

Friday 16th July - Year 6 shirt signing. Children will be wearing non-school uniform during the day as part of our fund-raising event for the school playground project, so they can bring in a school white shirt or T-shirt which can be signed by the members of their class bubble. Children will also be given a memory book with their names and photos so that these can also be signed during the day.

Monday 19th July - Year 6 Leavers Celebration Assembly. There will be a LIVE zoom link provided to you so that you can join our leavers celebration at 2pm on this day. It will also be recorded and available to view via our YouTube site should you be unavailable. This will give

























Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

the Pupil Leadership Team the opportunity to say a few words, for the children to share their fond memories of their time at WJS and for the all-important Year 6 awards to be presented. (You will be notified should your child be receiving an award).

Tuesday 20th July – Year 6 Water Party. Children will have the opportunity to celebrate their last 15 minutes of the school day, with a water fight. Children will require a change of clothes and a towel, possible googles and of course a water gun. The activity is carried out on the playground from 2:45pm – 3pm. More information will follow about how this will be organised.

Please attached this to the fridge or somewhere that you can reference the different events so that nothing is missed. As I have mentioned, detailed information about these events will follow nearer the time.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the year 6 teachers or myself.

Kind regards,

Kate Roy

AHT/Upper School Phase Leader



















